

Private Bag X944, PRETORIA, 0001, No. 330 Grosvenor Street, Hatfield, PRETORIA Tel: +27 12 312 1200

Mr Themba Kalua
Deputy Representative for United Nations Women
And Chair of UN Monitoring & Evaluation Group
United Nations Women in Southern Africa
Metro Park Building
351 Francis Baard Street
Pretoria,
001

Dear Mr Kalua

SUBJECT: Study visit by the CLEAR-AA (Wits) Winter School delegates and post graduate students from the University of Zululand to DPME

On behalf of the Department of Planning, Monitoring and Evaluation (DPME), we wish to express words of appreciation for sharing knowledge and experiences on monitoring and evaluation practices within the United Nations System in South Africa with the student delegation on August 20, 2018.

Mr Frederick Shikweni, Monitoring and Evaluation Officer made time in his busy schedule to interact with the delegation and exchange knowledge on monitoring and evaluation policy frameworks, approaches and techniques. The session generated probing questions from the students, which we believe will further contribute on their research and enhance implementation of monitoring and evaluation frameworks in South Africa.

We once again thank the UN Monitoring & Evaluation Group for participating and presenting to the student delegation as part of our collaborations around capacity development efforts. Should you require additional information related to the study visit, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Ncebakazi Tiwani at 012 312 0225; e-mail: Ncebakazi@dpme.gov.za

Yours sincerely,

Name: Mr Stanley Ntakumba

Chief Director: Capacity Development Coordination

DPME

Date:

cc: Mr Frederick Shikweni, Monitoring and Evaluation Officer, United Nations Development Programme

